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Amendment / Silent Status Update 

 
 This Amendment is being filed to update the Silent Station certification for FM 
Translator Station K284CI.  The original license renewal application for K284CI as filed 
on November 30, 2020 indicated that the station was silent in connection with the 
assignment of the K284CI license to Rocky Mountain Public Media, Inc. and pursuant to 
a Silent STA filing.  The applicant now reports that K284CI is currently on the air, as the 
station resumed broadcasting in accordance with its license on December 21, 2020.  A 
formal notification of the resumption of operations has been separately filed with the 
FCC. 
 
 
 
 


